
 

 

 

 

Ahoy Mates from Downunder!,  
 
We have a Lucky month ahead of us, being that St Patrick’s Day is only a couple of weeks away. So much 
has taken place this past month. 
 
So speaking of being Lucky!!  Congrats go out to Jerry Renelli - now our new Vice President!  Wish him luck 
with a click and an email!  We are very fortunate to have such a good man take up this thankful position!    
 
I am thankful as he will be taking the helm at the campsite for the March Meeting, as I will be  
in Australia for the birth of my second Grandson!  I'm a happy and lucky man myself! 
 
Speaking of a Campsite - Our March Meeting will be held on the 3rd Saturday, March 16, 2019 at 200pm at 
the KOA Ventura ranch in Santa Paula. - There will be a pot luck dinner after the meeting so please feel free 
to bring a dish or two to share at the Picnic table near the fire pit. 
 
Bring your Sneakers - “Party with a Purpose”, as our purpose this month is to participate in a walk for 
Charity - Susan G Komen Walk for the Cure - AT THE CAMPSITE, so be ready to cruise about with your 
favorite sneakers around the campsite! 
 
So speaking of being Thankful - a big THANK YOU to Chris and George Graham for opening their wonder-
ful home again this year for the BIG game - Super bowl Sunday!  The food was plentiful, drinks were flow-
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                Jimmy Buffett is Coming toTown 

Jimmy Buffett is coming to Honda Center in Anaheim, CA on 
October 12, 2019. 
 

Club Ticket Price is $146.00. 
 

Remember, a request for tickets is a commitment to pay for 
said tickets. 

Jimmy Buffett is coming to the MGM Grand, in Las Vegas, NV 
on October 19, 2019. 
 

Club Ticket Price is $107.00. 
 

Remember, a request for tickets is a commitment to pay 
for said tickets. 

mailto:renellja@sbcglobal.net?subject=Congrats!%20Vice%20President
https://koa.com/campgrounds/ventura-ranch/
https://komenlacounty.org/
mailto:Chrisg5215@aol.com?subject=Thank%20you%20-%20Super%20Bowl
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    March 19-Jerry Michaelson 

    March 20-George Graham        

  

           

      

 
  

                             
 
The Superbowl has come and gone but what a party it was. Yeh, the Rams lost 13 to 3 in a game 
that was suppose to be a high scoring offensive show but turned our to be a defensive struggle for 
both teams.  But the party was a blast, with all the food and drink that one would expect at a parrot-
head gathering. The chili was hot, the meat balls were delicious, the chicken was delightful and the 
deserts were mouth watering. The margaritaville concoction machine was purring all day long and 
the sound corks were popping (and yeh, there were some screw tops too). The game pool had multi-
ple winners. First quarter winner was Marti, Second quarter winner was George, Third quarter win-
ner was yours truly and the Fourth quarter I won again. A pretty profitable day!  A big Thanks to 
Chris and George for hosting the party. Maybe next year will be the year of the Ram!  

Officers 

President— Richard Hernandez 

Vice President—Gerry Renelli 

Secretary—Terri Zahnow 

Treasurer—George Graham 

Membership—Mickey Wilk 

Editors  -  Steve & Mary Torres 

Gulf Coast Correspondents— George & Eileen Mayo 
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                                                           LCPH Meeting Minutes 2.3.19 

Call to order: 2:40pm @ Graham’s 
 

Attendees: Richard Hernandez & Deborah Nesbit, Terri & Mitch Zahnow, Chris  & George Graham, 
Steve & Angie Wimpress, Dave Allen, Kathleen Thompson, Mickey Wilk, Jerry & Pat Michaelson, 
Dodge & Olga, Marty Cohen, Steve & Mary Torres, Vicki Lovato 
 

Thanks to the Graham’s for hosting and to the Torres’s for the newsletter 
Happy anniversary to Pat and Jerry 
 

Treasurer Report- $ 1615; 31 members have paid dues 
You must have paid dues in order to have benefits of concerts and MOTM 

Annual report accepted; we are in good standing and on the “nice list” 
Roster updated 
• Vote for modified roster for paid members; all in favor 

Birthdays in newsletter  if we have the information 
Social Media-  
• Facebook- Left Coast Parrot Heads 

• Instagram- #leftcoastparrotheads 

• Website- leftcoastparrotheads.com 

Email- leftcoastparrotheadsvc@gmail.com 

If you have photos, submit them to be added to FB, Instagram, and newsletter 
Club banners: 2 banners- 6 foot and 3 foot; say “since 1994”; 1 yard sign; banners can be updated to 
say 25th anniversary 
MOTM—10/31-11/3 
• Suggested lodging: El Patio motel 
 1.5 blocks from casa marina; close to Duvall St.; 
 has a courtyard and rooftop deck 

 $172-$186 a night; make res. asap; book with hotel directly 

 Fly into Ft. Lauderdale 

 Before MOTM- Fantasy Fest; after Boat races 

 Possible activities: sunset cruise, pub crawl 
Register for MOTM before April 1st to be eligible  drawing for Buffett concert 

Promote 25th anniversary 
 bring stickers or candy to pass out at MOTM 

 Tie-dye t-shirts; hat bands 

 Marty Cohen- original member; Torres, Grahams, Dave/Kathleen, and Dodge/Olga joined in 
1999 
Give Steve info about Club startings and stories; he has old newletters. 

mailto:leftcoastparrotheadsvc@gmail.com
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                                                               Meeting of the Minds Update 

 
 
 
Hello Everyone!   
Here is a quick update on PHiP’s Meeting of the Minds 2019 “License to Chill” in Key West, Florida! 
  
The 2019 Meeting of the Minds schedule will be online in a couple of weeks! The schedule is almost complete!! 

The ink is drying on some contracts and the phone bank is still working overtime. This year will deliver some 

awesome entertainment!! Standby for full details!!  
  
The host hotel is over two thirds full already and room types will start getting scarce very soon. Do not delay to 

get a Casa reservation if you are planning to stay at the host hotel! 
Remember if you book a room at the Casa Marina you need to go register for PHiP’s Meeting of the Minds. YOU 

MUST BE A REGISTERED FOR MOTM TO STAY AT THE CASA MARINA! Only credentialed guests will be allowed into 

the Casa Marina property during the event.  
  

A GREAT DRAWING FOR EARLY REGISTRATION!! GREAT ODDS OF WINNING!! 

IF you register before April 1st, 2019 YOU will be put in a drawing to WIN 2 tickets to see JIMMY BUFFETT AND 

THE CORAL REEFER BAND in a city of your choice in the USA or Canada during the 2019 tour courtesy of MARGA-

RITAVILLE FOODS!!  All you have to do is register and pick your choice of a city on the 2019 tour If you are the 

lucky winner YOU will win a pair of concert tickets and access to a pre-show VIP party for any 2019 regularly 

scheduled Jimmy Buffett tour date within the U.S. or Canada.  The concert date must be selected at least 8 weeks 

prior to the show or as soon as possible if the concert is announced with less than 8 weeks notice.  The winner 

will be drawn on April 2, 2019. You must be registered prior to midnight April 1st to be in the drawing and I can 

tell you your odds of winning are very good…much better than any lottery you will play!   

Here is the link to register for the 28th edition of PHiP’s ANNUAL MEETING OF THE MINDS 

2019: http://www.phip.com/motmregistration  

 

 

 

 

https://apc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ft.e2ma.net%2Fclick%2Fw30ru%2Fgj2alh%2F02iw6d&data=02%7C01%7C%7Ca5dadf023d05472f42f608d69ac5c0e2%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C636866571466487053&sdata=%2F9BPby3g6rh4RnqhTb8YAzGW2
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                                    Saint Patrick’s Weekend Camping & Meeting 

 

The LCPH club will be hitting the camp ground at the KOA Ventura Ranch in Santa Paula 
March 14th thru the 17th.    Last year the Thomas fire prohibited us from our annual cele-
bration. Although the park was not seriously damaged in the fire we thought it best not to 
hold the camping trip for that and a variety of other reasons. Although we don’t have a full 
complement of campers there are still some pretty good reasons to spend an afternoon at the 
campground  with the club.  We will be holding our March meeting on Saturday at the 
campsite on Saturday, March 16th at around 2pm. But come early because we will be par-
ticipating in the Susan B. Komen breast cancer walk, parrothead style before the meeting.  
You may also want to bring something to grill because after the meeting I am sure there will 
be some serious BBQing going on. So bring something to cook, something to drink and may-
be something to share.  And don’t forget your camping chairs. You may also want to sit 
around the campfire after dark and relax a little before heading home.  Thanks to Mitch for 
setting it up.  I am positive he ordered some fantastic weather for the weekend.   

                                                                         History Lesson 

As we continue our journey through the past 25 years the following pages include  a  parrothead newsletter 
from the past and some great old pictures from one of our past  St. Patrick day parties. Our St. Patrick Day 
parties started in the party perfect house of George and Eileen in Oxnard. Steve Stafford and the “Irish” 
version of Unkle Monkey played an entire night of great Irish standards while George cooked up some 
great Irish food including corned beef and bangers, Guinness beer and other Irish favorites.  I am sure you 
will enjoy the pictures from one of these parties on the  back pages of this newsletter.  After a few great 
parties at George and Eileen’s, we moved our parties to the KOA Ventura Ranch campground in  

Satnta Paula. Unkle Monkey moved on but Edgar filled the void at the Ranch until management ruled out 
live music at the campground so we replaced music with the Komen Breast Cancer walk and some great 
food and vibations.  The Parties are still going strong and we are looking forward to another great one in a 
couple weeks.  



Komen Walk 2019 – Left Coast Parrot Head team 
 

Make a donation on line or write check to LCPH  
 

Web site:  https://komenlacounty.org/     Click on Events > More Than Pink Walk 
 

Click on Donate – team search screen displays.  Team name is Left Coast Parrot Heads.  
Click GO 

 

Click 
Donate button 

We will be supporting the Susan B Komen walk again this year with a walk around the KOA 
campground in Santa Paula on Saturday, March 16th. Please join us for a fun filled, spirited 
walk parrothead style around the park.  If you have one, wear your “Parateet” T-shirts we 
had made up a few years back. If you can’t join us, please make a donation on behalf of our 
club. Your donation will be appreciated.  Please see the instructions below to donate on line. 

 

 

https://komenlacounty.org/
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                                                                      Superbowl Party2019 
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                                                                              The Parrot Times March  2005 
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                                                                            St. Patrick’s Day Party 2010 






